
 
 

2019 - 2020 High School Completion Status Information 
 

Your 2019–2020 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) was selected for review in a process 
called verification. The law states that before awarding any Federal Student Aid, we must ask you to submit 
documentation and validate the information chosen for verification. The Federal processor has determined 
that The College of New Jersey (TCNJ) Office of Student Financial Assistance (OSFA) must validate your 
High School Completion Status. Therefore, we are required to confirm that the information listed below has 
been submitted to the TCNJ Admissions Office before we can award you aid. If you have questions about 
this form, contact OSFA as soon as possible at (609) 771-2211 so that your financial aid will not be delayed.

 

High School Completion Status 
 
Please provide one of the following documents to the TCNJ Admissions Office that indicates the student’s high 
school completion status prior to when the student will begin college in 2019 - 2020: 
 
 
 A copy of the student’s high school diploma. 

 
 A copy of the student’s final official high school transcript that shows the date when the diploma was 

awarded. 
 

 A copy of the student’s General Educational Development (GED) certificate or GED transcript. 
 

 An academic transcript that indicates the student successfully completed at least a two-year program that is 
acceptable for full credit toward a bachelor’s degree.  

 

It is your responsibility to confirm that the information listed above has been submitted and received by the 
TCNJ Admissions Office. After this confirmation, you must contact the OSFA so that we can clear this 
outstanding item from your “To Do” list. Failure to submit this documentation may result in delays to your 
financial aid file, late fees and possible de-registration from classes. 

 


